Today as T am writing this we are almost at @D degrees, the sky is a clear blue and the
sum is shinivg. Finallyl After that brutal winter we really deserve this. Still havew'+
seen a crocus but we know they are coming,

With Spring comes our Planning for our “Night at the Louvre” event.
The committee will be chaired by Dar Neidlivger and Sharon Karvs.
The rest of the committee consists of Rene’e Harlow, Leslie Katz,
Patti Bergstresser, Laura Crouse, Deb Ranville and Wary Broww.
The Louvre will have a new look this year. T+ will be held at the
Schuler’s new premiere event center “Venue 14 Zero 4”. While we will
miss our beloved Oak Hill, we thoughit we would +ry this beautiful new
venue. The date is Friday, June G, 2025 starting at 5:30pm. We will
have Schuler’s delicions hot and cold appetizer/hors d'cenvres buffet
and for dessert True North ice cream. Tickets are $60 each, Please
call the Fountain Clivic at (264) 7DG-0410 to purchase tickets.
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This spring we will not be having the Pastrami Joe Ruw due +o schedulivg.
We are looking to possibly bring i+ back in the fall ~ a Hot CocoaRum or a
Turkey Trot.thoughts?
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We are plaming on BINGO at the Calhoun County Fair in August.

Look for us at the BINGO tewt with our new Fountain Clinic banver.

Sunday Aungust 10th — Saturday Angust 1eth at the Callhoun County Fairgrounds in Warshall,

we have been very busy at the Clivic. We continue +o see patients who are uninsured and veed help. Tf you
know of anyone who may be in veed of our services please have thewm contact us at (2.64) 721-0952.
We are so grateful o all of ou for enabling us to help others the way we have for the last 23 years.

In closing ~ enjoy this spring and summer.  You certainly earned i

Mary Jo




